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Dear Parents & Carers 

I heard something extraordinary this week, something I have never heard 
from a Year six child on day three of SATs week (two maths papers). 

“..this is the best school day ever!” 

This about sums up the fantastic way the Year six children have approached 
these tests. Their calm manner before and after has been the perfect foil to 
their determined concentration during the papers. All of the team here  
involved in supporting them this week, have been incredibly impressed with 
the children’s attitude, focus and behaviour.  So well done to the fab  
thirteen, you have done yourselves proud. 

Phoenix have been out and about again, exploring our local communities, 
which is leading to some wonderful writing in class, so well done to the  
children and to Ms Windsor for organising such interesting things for the  
children to get up to.  

Further communication from UK Power Networks states that they have put in 
place a generator for Monday 15th May, meaning that the school will have 
power between 08:00 and 15:00. On this basis, we are pleased to confirm that 
the school will be open on Monday as usual.  
 
My apologies for any  inconvenience caused. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Jonathan 
Head Teacher 
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The Elms Sports have agreed to open up their Tennis and Athletics after school clubs to our reception children.   

If you would like your child to join the group, please see the link below to our clubs page and booking 

information direct with the providers:  After School Clubs 

 

Mrs Palfreman will be on holiday after Half Term.  Therefore, there will be no recorder lessons in school on 

Monday, 22nd May, 5th or 12th June. 

After School Clubs: 

https://cheniesschool.eschools.co.uk/website/letters/56957
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Attendance - target 96% 

 

 

Well done to Griffin this week. 

 

Sprites -  84% Phoenix - 92.1% 

Pegasus -  84.2% Griffin - 96.6% 

Well done to all our star achievers this week: 

 Maths Star English Star Star of the Week 

Sprites Frankie Schulein Anna Powell Evie-May Barker 

Phoenix Year 1 Elena Adams Gabriel Bothamy All of Phoenix 

Phoenix Year 2 Rhys Griffiths James Dalkin All of Phoenix 

Pegasus Year 3 Chloe Hutton George Clack Beatriz Feital 

Pegasus Year 4 Dawid Biziuk Gus Gilchrist-Rikken Jonathan Parsey 

Griffin Year 5 Scarlett Prunty Megan Moulster Anastasia Machula 

Griffin Year 6 All Year Six All Year Six All Year Six 

Proudly Purple -  target 100% 

 

 

Well done Pegasus & Griffin - the whole school was 92% 

Sprites -  100% Phoenix - 82% 

Pegasus -  92% Griffin - 97% 
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Phoenix in Little Chalfont 

Sprites Measuring  
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Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

15 

SCHOOL NOW 

OPEN TODAY 

16 

 

17 18 19 20 21 
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PGL Leave 

No Recorder 
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PGL 

24 

PGL 

25 

PGL 

School closes 

for half term 

26 

PGL return 

INSET DAY 
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Diary Dates 

Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

PTA News: 

Hope you enjoyed Mufti Day! 

Thank you to everyone who has donated toys for our Summer Fair  

Tombola.  More donations are always welcome - please give them to a 

PTA parent or hand into the office. 

Lost Property: 

The following items have been recently found outside school and handed into the office: 

Pair of black metal framed adult glasses 

Yale key on silver ring 

Black Casio digital watch 

Recorder in black case 

 

If they are yours please come in to collect them.  Thank you. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722

